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Friday 30th  September 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

We are delighted and excited to inform you that Year 6 will be visiting The British Museum as part

of their learning in History. This trip will occur on Friday 7th October.

We will be travelling to the British Museum by bus and returning in time for lunch.

You DO NOT need to supply a packed lunch. Please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for walking

and brings a water bottle with them.

Permission forms will need to be completed and returned to the class teacher by Tuesday 4th September.

Many thanks,

Lucy, Nabila and Year 6 team

_____________________________________________________________________________

My child __________________________________ in Year 6 has permission to go to the British Museum

on Friday 7th October.

Signed: __________________________                       Date ______________________________
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